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I hope you had an enjoyable Christmas break and made lots of great memories 

with your families.  The staff would like to wish you all a Happy New Year.    

Hilary  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Visit to St.John’s Primary  

St.John’s Primary School have kindly invited the classes for  a Science 

Workshop 

Red class - Wednesday 12th January  

Blue class - Friday 14th January  

Yellow class - Tuesday 18th January 

We will require parent helpers for the trip.  I will send a message on 

Evidence Me if you would be available to help.   

 

 

 

 

Visitors to Nursery 

Resilient Rhythms  

Weekly music sessions every Thursday (starting on 20th January)  

Wee Critters visit – Tuesday 25th January 

Interactive animal education service 

 

 

Tuesday 25th January 

January Newsletter 
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As part of the Getting Ready to Learn Programme the nursery provides story 

sacks and math’s packs. See below for your child’s class. 

 

We have decided for the safety of children, parents and staff to pause 

Family Fridays in January due to the ongoing COVID situation.  We hope to 

start Family Friday’s as soon as we feel it is safe to do so.   

 

 

 

 

Math’s Pack 

Friday 7th Jan – Yellow Class 

Friday 14th Jan – Red Class 

Friday 12th Jan – Blue Class 

 

Story sacks 

Friday 7th Jan – Blue class 

Friday 14th Jan – Yellow class 

Friday 21st Jan – Red class 

 

February Half Term – Wed 16th - Friday 18th February 2022 

Easter Holidays – 11th April – 22nd April 2022 

 

 

 

Pre-school Applications for 2022 

Pre-school application forms for admission to Nursery School in September 

2022 will be available to complete online at www.eani.org.uk/admissions from 12 

noon on Monday 10th January 2022. Forms must be submitted by 12 noon on 

Thursday 28th January 2022.  

All birth certificates and supporting documentation can be uploaded to the 

system and no paper copies will be required in nursery.   

We will offer telephone support to complete the online forms if you require it.   

If you do not have access to the internet, please let us know and we can let you 

use a computer in school.  

 

Please note that children in their pre-preschool year who are currently 

enrolled here and plan to return to Kylemore Nursery School for their pre-

school year will need to reapply.   

HOLIDAY DATES 

FAMILY FRIDAYS 

LENDING LIBRARY 

http://www.pngall.com/calendar-png
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Thank you to those who have been contributing to our School Fund.  The fees 

are £3.00 per week.  This money pays for snack and visitors to nursery.   

 

Please use the ParentMail App to pay.  Any problems please phone the school 

office in the between 2pm and 3:30pm.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

CHILD WITH SYMPTOMS 

To help keep everyone safe, please do not send your child to 

school if he/she has any symptoms of Covid 19: 

• High temperature 

• New/continuous cough 

• Loss or change in sense of smell and taste 

We thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

 

 

 

 

 

As the weather gets colder, please ensure your child brings a 

warm and waterproof coat, hat and mittens/gloves each day.  

Encourage your child to have a go at putting on his/her own coat.  

It is also beneficial for your child to have a pair of wellies and 

waterproofs.  Please make sure your child’s name is on their 

belongings.   

 

 

CLOTHING 

SCHOOL ABSENCE 

Please notify the school if your child is not attending nursery.  Please go 

to the school website www.kylemorenursery.co.uk.  Click on the Parents 

section and then select Absence.  Fill in the form and send to the school.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL FUNDS 

http://www.kylemorenursery.co.uk/

